Bids and Awards Committee (BAC)

Procurement of Security Services

BID BULLETIN 12-002

February 23, 2012

Attention

All Eligible Bidders

CONDUCT OF PRE-BID INPECTION/SURVEY

Please be informed that all prospective bidders will be given the opportunity to conduct a survey of the HLURB premises for the purpose of preparing the comprehensive security plan as an eligibility document starting tomorrow, February 24, 2012 until February 29, 2012, from 8:00 a.m. until 5:00 p.m. Please coordinate with the HLURB-BAC Secretariat named below for the proposed schedule of survey.

Imelda E. Lariosa HLURB-BAC Secretariat Telefax No. 924-3372

E-mail: gsd@hlurb.gov.ph or i_lariosa@yahoo.com

Comm. Ria Corazon Golez-Cabrera BAC Chairman

Note: for posting at philgeps.net & hlurb.gov.ph